
AQUACULTURE WORKSHOP SCHEDULE 
Monday, 31st August – Friday, 4th September 2009 

 
 
� Monday, 31st August 2009: PCC (Post-larval Capture and Culture) technology, 1st session 

� 7:30 - 09:30: post-larval capture in practice in Saint-Paul bay (boat trip) 

� 10:00 – noon: back to the farm, post-larval sorting, identification and culture 

� Afternoon: roundtable discussions (PCC perspectives, business plan, capacity 
building…) 

� Tuesday, 1st September 2009: PCC (Post-larval Capture and Culture) technology, 2nd session 

� 7:30 - 09:30: post-larval capture in practice in Saint-Paul bay (boat trip) 

� 10:00 – noon: back to the farm, post-larval sorting, identification and culture 

� Afternoon: roundtable discussions (PCC perspectives, business plan, capacity 
building…) 

 
� Wednesday, 2nd September 2009: marine hatchery management, day 1 

� 8:30 – 10:00: broodstock management  

� 10:15 – noon: live preys management, algae culture 

� 13:30 - 15:00: practical session about the broodstock 

� 15:00 – 16:30: practical session about the live preys and algae culture 

� Thursday, 3rd September 2009: marine hatchery management, day 2 

� 8:30 – 10:45: larval rearing management 

� 11:00 – noon: pre-growing management 

� 13:30 – 15:30: practical session about the larval rearing 

� 15:30 – 16:00: practical session about the nursery 

 

� Friday, 4th September 2009:  
 
Discussions and/or aquaculture tours if requested by participants: offshore aquaculture cages in 
Saint-Paul Bay, freshwater hatchery, recirculation systems technology in marine hatchery… 
 
 
You will not be charged for this workshop. ARDA is organising and funding: 
- transportation from St Denis to St Gilles on Sunday 30th August 
- transportation from the hotel at St Gilles to the conference venue every day of the workshop 
- transportation back to St Denis (airport) after the workshop on the 5th of September. 
We can fund neither accommodation nor lunch, dinner or refund change in plane tickets. 
But if requested, we can book a hotel room for you in St Gilles (35 euros per person per night). 
 
If you wish to attend this workshop, please contact Sophie Vermond 
(sophievermond@hotmail.com) before the 3rd August 2009, explaining your background and why 
you are interested in this workshop. 
We won't be able to welcome more than 15 persons. Priority will be given to people involved in the 
development of aquaculture projects or coastal areas management.  
 




